
 

NOTICE 

 

EXTENSION OF DATE FOR APPLICATION FOR THE POST OF 

VICE CHANCELLOR, SINDHU CENTRAL UNIVERSITY, LADAKH. 

 

Applications were invited for the post of Vice Chancellor of Sindhu 

Central University, Ladakh. The advertisement for receiving the application 

was published on 13th December 2022. The last date of receipt of application 

was upto 11th January 2023. 

 

2. It is informed that the last date for receipt of application is extended till 

23rd January 2023. The Proforma for application, Postal address and other 

details are already given in the advertisement published on 13th December 2022. 
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